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Welcome to the WFL BOCES Substitute Services Program! 

As a new substitute to the district, you will be set up in an Absence Management system that will allow you to 
view, accept and reject absences from district employees. You will be able to access jobs on the web, over the 
phone, or on the Frontline Education app. 24hours a day, 7 days a week. 

Once set up in the system, you will receive an email from Frontline Education to create a username and 
password and an email from the Substitute Coordinator with your id and pin number for the phone system.  

Interaction with the automated calling system 

Please add 800-942-3767 to your contacts, as this will be the number calling for jobs and the number you can 
call to check your account. Please also make sure your phone settings will not flag this number as spam. Calls 
for absences will go out for those that are 2 days to 1 hour prior to the start of the job. Call times set by your 
district are 5am-12 and 4pm-10pm. If you accept a job, you will be issued a confirmation number, please 
remember your transaction is not complete until you are supplied with a confirmation number. 

Interaction with the Frontline Website 

It is advised to search the website regularly, (app.frontlineeducation.com). There you will find the location, 
grade level and time that the absence starts, along with any notes the employee has provided. Please know 
that if a job changes or gets canceled, you will be notified by an email, a notification on your account, or a call 
if you have calling activated. In the web you can adjust your availability by placing non-workdays on your 
account and have the ability to personalize your available call times. 

Interaction with the Frontline App. 

Frontline offers an app to allow easy access to view jobs, receive job notifications and manage your account. 
Go to your play store and search Frontline Education for accessibility once you have your id and password set 
up.   

We are excited to get you linked in with the system and if you need any additional help, please feel free to 
reach out to the contact below, we will be more than happy to help you! 

 

Amy Iddings, 
Substitute Services Coordinator 

 amy.iddings@wflboces.org 
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